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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Wiggly Worms. 

Wiggly Worms Dragonflies 

90% 87% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Green Grasshoppers. 
 

Green Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

93% 84% 90% 92% 90% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welly Walkathon 

The Welly Walkathon has been postponed until next week due to the torrential rain. We 

will keep you informed of the situation. Any sponsor money collected can be sent to the 

office or handed to the class teacher in an envelope. 

 Harvest Celebrations 

As we are celebrating Harvest next week, any donations of tins, packets or fresh 

produce will be welcome for our Harvest display. All food received will be donated to the 

local food bank. 

We are taking our school children to the Church on Monday to sing some harvest songs. 

Reverend Keith will be conducting the service for us.  
 
Remembrance  

We will be holding a Remembrance Assembly for the children in school on Friday 10th 

November. A small group of children will also be attending the Cenotaph in Creswell for a 

short service at 11am on the 11th November. 

We have paper poppies and a selection of items such as pencils, snap bands, etc. available 

for a donation. More details will follow on a dojo message.  

Dates 

Black History Week – Week commencing 23rd October 

Please note that next Friday is an INSET day and school is closed to pupils. 

INSET Day – Friday 27th October 2023 

Anti- Bullying Week – Week commencing 13th November (Odd sock day) 

Children In Need – Friday 17th November 2023 

Change Dining requirements for 6th Nov. to 20th December 2023 

If your child wishes to change their dining requirements, for next half term, please 

phone the office no later than Tuesday 24th October. Once a choice is made your child 

must remain with that selection until 20th December. Please note only children on dinners 

for the next half term will be offered a school Christmas dinner on 18th Dec.  

You do not need to do anything if your child is keeping their current choice. 

Choices - Free school dinner, free school sandwiches, own pack lunch. 

Please note that dinners can sometimes vary from those on the menu due to either 

supply issues or staffing in the kitchen. Children on school dinners can have a choice 

of the dinner or a pasta pot. 
 


